
No country has the number of guns as the US!  There is no need for AK  ---AR ---guns  unless 
we are at war on our own turf!  Sellers MUST be held accountable for the wide spread 
availability of all kinds of guns.  No person who is a felon or domestic abuser should have 
the right to a gun.  ALL guns must be registered.  Our Police and Fire Members are at risk 
when they are not aware of guns.   

Thank you for considering my sincere concerns, 
Julie Nader 


